
January 27th,  2025 Town Administrator Update: 

 

It was a short two day work week between the MLK holiday and Connect 351 

Miscellaneous  

Mass. Municipal Association’s Connect 351 conference: 

• I was able to connect with many of the vendors Conway uses, including GZA, MassDEP, CAI technology which 
prints our GIS maps, Zobrio which is our accounting and payroll software company and others.  

• I voted during the MMA business meeting on behalf of the board in support of the four resolutions. Resolution D 
was amended on the floor to include language around the lack of housing in MA. 

• During her speech on Saturday morning, Lieutenant Governor Driscoll mentioned that our state’s 250th is 
approaching and asked cities and towns to help spread the word and excitement, and to let her office know if our 
town is planning any festivities or activities in celebration. 

• I met with Sourcepass again to discuss information they need for a price quote. 


